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TO:      Daya Singh                       DATE:    09/23/2020  
 
FROM:    CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 
 
 
This is to confirm that your application for a  Class “A”    located at           
1229 11th Street                  will be presented to the Public Safety and Licensing 
Committee on      10/13/2020    at 5:30P.M., virtually. 
 
Your attendance is mandatory at PSL. 
 
Please call the City Clerk’s Office 48 hours before your scheduled PSL date with a valid 
contact number. 
 
If for any reason you decide to withdraw your application, it must be done in writing and 
filed with the City Clerk’s Office prior to issuance of your license. Any refunds for a 
denied or withdrawn license application will be refunded, minus publication, records 
check and a $40.00 processing fee.   
 
If the license is granted, it is understood that the applicant will not be issued a license 
until all necessary departmental approvals are received by the City Clerk’s Office. 
 
Please note there is a possibility the committee may vote to recommend denial / denial 
of renewal / suspension / revocation of your license application at this hearing, pursuant 
to the procedures under Wis. Stat. § 125.12 and subject to common council approval. 
You may be represented by an attorney at your own expense for any of these 
proceedings. Failure to appear may also result in denial of your application. 
 
     
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Tara Coolidge 
City Clerk 
 


